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Acting President 

University of International Business 

Seralin G.A. 

Dear Galymbek Adilbekovich! 

The Independent Agency for Quality Assurance in Education (IQAA) informs 

that according to the meeting of the Accreditation Council held on March 27, 2021, 

there was a decision made in relation to the university headed by you: accredit the 

following educational programs for a period of 5 years: 7M01701 Foreign language: 

two foreign languages, 7M03101 International relations, 7M01506 Informatics with 

English language teaching. 

For the further sustainable development of the quality of education, work 

should be carried out in accordance with the comments and areas for improvement 

formed by the external expert group: 

-Lack of academic mobility and research internships for undergraduates in

other leading universities in the country and abroad; 

-Low publication activity of teaching staff on accredited educational

programs in high-ranking journals; 

-Implementation of scientific supervision of master's theses by teachers in

accordance with qualification requirements; 

-Expansion of professional development and professional development

programs; 

-Structuring the university website, updating the content about the university's

activities and educational programs on the website and in social networks (in 

particular Facebook). 

The Agency congratulates you on your successful program accreditation and 

wishes the further effective work and new achievements. 

Sholpan Kalanova  

President of Independent Agency for Quality  

Assurance in Education (IQAA), Professor, Dr.Sc. 


